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NORTH AMERICAN NUMBERING PLAN PLANNING LETTER

Number: PL-NANP-126
Date: June 12, 1998

From:  R.C. Breidenbaugh - NANP Administration
202 756-5779; E-mail : rose.breidenbaugh@nanpa.com

Subject:  Extension of Permissive Dialing Period for Utah 801 and 435 NPA Relief ;
Reference PL-NANP-065

We have been advised by US WEST that the implementation date for Mandatory Dialing has been
extended from March 22, 1998 to September 20, 1998. All other conditions specified in PL-NANP-065
remain unchanged.

Questions concerning the extension or any other questions concerning the implementation of NPA 435 for NPA 801
relief may be directed to Jack Ott on 303 707-7005.

Questions concerning the contents of this letter may be referred to Rose Breidenbaugh, on 202 756-5779.

R. C. Breidenbaugh
North American Numbering Plan Administration



